Delaware Township School

P.O. Box 1000 • Sergeantsville, NJ 08557 609-397-3179 (Phone) • 609-397-1485 (Fax) • www.dtsk8.org

Dr. Richard WienerSuperintendent

Kathleen Racile
Supervisor

Patricia Pillon Supervisor

KINDERGARTEN SURVEY

Dear Parents,

Kindergarten Registration will take place on Friday, February 21, 2020. We are now in the process of compiling a list of children who will be eligible to start in September.

If you have a child in your household who will be 5 years of age on or before October 1, 2020, please provide the information requested in the spaces below (**complete address and birthdate**) and return this form with your child to Britian Moore in the main office.

Thank you for your assistance.

Child's Name	Birthdate	Telephone #
Parent's Names	Address	
Child's Name	Birthdate	Telephone #
Parent's Names	Address	
Child's Name	Birthdate	Telephone #
Parent's Names	Address	